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August 10, 2018 
 
 
VIA COURIER AND RESS 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:   
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 
           EB-2018-0207 Application for the Renewal of the Franchise Agreement   

and Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity for the  
 City of Port Colborne – Application       
 
On June 13, 2018, Enbridge filed an application with the Ontario Energy Board  
(the “Board”) for an order approving the renewal of the Franchise Agreement with 
the City of Port Colborne (Port Colborne).  Enbridge also applied for an order 
canceling the existing Certificates of Public Convenience and Necessity 
(“Certificate”) and replacing these with a single Certificate for Port Colborne. 
 
Enbridge would like to clarify that it is seeking to cancel the existing Certificates 
(E.B.C 58 and E.B.C 58A) as it relates to the Town of Port Colborne only and to 
issue a single Certificate for the City of Port Colborne.  
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Bonnie Jean Adams 
Regulatory Coordinator 


